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Comments: Single track trails in Wayne National Forest

 

Dear Rachel,

 

 

 

I support responsible off-highway vehicle recreation on public land, and I ask that consideration be given to

developing single-track motorcycle trails in Wayne National Forest in Ohio.

 

Off-highway motorcycle recreation brings families together and provides opportunities for generations to interact

and enjoy public lands.

 

Trails designed specifically for motorcycle use are safer, have less environmental impact, are far cheaper to build

and maintain, and are more enjoyable than wider trails that allow the passage of four-wheeled OHVs.

 

I have purchased many annual permits to Wayne National Forest, but have not been since 2009 due to the

excessive use of gravel and other trail building techniques that cater to the ATV user.

 

If single-track motorcycle-only trail is not added to the trail system at Wayne National Forest, it's unlikely I'll ever

buy another permit.

 

Please approve the addition of single-track motorcycle trails in Wayne National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

Colin B. Klier

 


